
 

  

Senior Infants – Term 2 News 

Seniors have been very busy over the last few months working hard, 

learning lots and moving into their new classroom. 

In January, Seniors learned all about the weather and gave an oral report 

to the class on what they had learned. 

They have been learning all about spring time, made beautiful daffodils 

and we enjoyed going on a spring hunt around the school searching for 

any signs of spring. 

 



 

  

In science, Seniors Infants conducted an experiment to explore what 

conditions plants need for growth. The children planted cress seeds and 

looked after them very carefully. 

 



 

  

To test our theory that plants need soil, water and sunlight to grow, 

Senior Infants planted two extra pots to use as controls –  

Pot 1 was watered but kept in the dark. It grew a little but did not look 

very healthy. 

Pot 2 got lots of sunlight but no water. It didn’t grow at all. (See 

pictures below) 

 



 

  

Seniors loved learning about the life cycle of a frog and made frogs their 

own frogs during Aistear. The children painted lovely spring flowers 

during Art. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Aistear, there has been lots of fun during role play with weather 

reporting, our garden centre/flower shop, our book shop and our clothes 

shop (pictured below). 

 

 

 

 

 
Seniors thoroughly enjoyed planting seeds with the help of Mrs. Purcell 

and some of the 1st class children. 

 

 



 

  

Seniors designed their own Easter Eggs using clothes pegs, cotton wool 

and paint. 

 

 



 

On rainy days, we have made sure to do our bit to keep fit for the Active 

School Flag by dancing! Particular favourites among the Senior Infants 

are Pop See Ko, Super Mario and the Gummy Bear Dance. 

 

 


